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1 Inverforth Close 19/09/2017  17:52:222017/4730/P OBJ Derek Lubner We object to the proposed amendments on the grounds that the additional height and 

extension to the dwelling will affect light reaching our house, especially our kitchen. We also 

feel that the proposed changes are not in keeping with the existing dwelling. It would entail 

too great a structure in relation the size of the existing plot. 

We objected previously to the original application, yet had no respose. We sincerely hope 

that our objections will both be noted and responded too, which did not happen previously.

Yours sincerely
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